
Star Hesse Public Comment-April 3, 2025 

Government Services Committee Meeting 

 

My name is Star Hesse, and I am a member of the Senior Legislative 

Action Committee of Sullivan County.  I would like to make a brief comment 

and compliment the members of this committee on conducting this very 

concise, informative and well run meeting today.  No one was shouting, 

there was an exchange of very helpful, useful information and even some 

follow up on items that may have been mentioned at other meetings but 

then fallen through the cracks.  So many thanks to you all for today’s 

proceedings and I hope that future Legislative Boards and Committee 

meetings will be conducted in the same informative and enlightened way.    

Star D. Hesse, Narrowsburg, NY 


